
Orange Crush Meeting Notes 
8.5.19 
 

● Card Sales going well, will be starting 8th grade sales soon. Trying to collect the last of 
the unsold cards/money from grades 9-12. 

 
● Orange Crush will provide pizza for both teams for the scrimmage on 8/10. Tina 

Columber has volunteered to pick up the pizza, Julie Baxter and Erica Ohler have 
volunteered to serve. We may need a couple more volunteers for this day.  
We will also be providing pizza on 8/22 and will need volunteers to pick up and serve. 

 
● We have reserved the Eagle’s Club for the Buckeye Bash, Sept. 28. We will be looking 

for volunteers to set up, donate food, etc. and will send more info out soon. 
 

● We’ve had a good response from the Orange Crush Membership Postcards sent out to 
the community.​ If you haven’t joined OC yet, please consider doing so. $30/family 
to join. ​These funds help us provided opportunities and meet the needs of the team and 
coaches. We rely on a strong membership from our large group to make these things 
happen! 

 
● We are in need of a chair for the Player Posters (displayed in local businesses). If 

interested, please let us know! 
 

● Orange Crush will be purchasing an inflatable helmet/tunnel to use at home football 
games. The cost is approx. $5000. This is something we hope will increase school spirit 
and will be a fixture for years to come. We are hoping to have it in time for the first 
Federal League game.  

 
● Thanks to everyone who volunteered for a committee on Monday night! We are still 

looking for help with team feeds (donating and/or serving), and those who would be 
willing to be on an on-call list, where we could contact you as needs arise. If you’re 
willing to help in either of those areas, please send an email to 
secretary.orangecrush@gmail.com 

● We’re looking forward to Mom’s Night Out at the Barrel Room and the Senior Father/Son 
Dinner at Walther’s- both on Wed., Aug. 7th @ 7pm 
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